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Good Times Coming Your Way

Le Yacht Club - Beirut Management is glad to officially announce the relaunching project of
its bar lounge. The bar will be soon given a deluxe revamp, all the while preserving its
intimate atmosphere and welcoming vibes. Further details regarding the transitional phase
and reopening will be subsequently shared with you via a comprehensive email.

10-15 SEPT.

CAMMES - VIEUX PORT & PORT CANTO

Join us at Destination Luxury

As part of our continuous efforts to reinforce Le Yacht Club - Beirut's international presence,
we will be participating in this year’s edition of Cannes Yachting Festival. Keep an eye on our
official Instagram account for an exclusive live coverage. As for those who wish to attend
Monaco's Yacht Show between 25 and 28 September, they are kindly requested to contact us
for complimentary private passes.
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La Dolce Vita Beyond Borders

We would like to kindly remind you of our numerous reciprocal agreements around the
world. As shown in the above map, our international collaborations enable you to live up to
the luxurious standards you merit, across the globe. To know more about our reciprocal
agreements, please check our official website.

Plan Ahead for Splendor

It's never too early to plan impressive stays! We have started to take stays' reservations for
the fall season and we are looking forward to hosting you and your esteemed guests in our
avant-guarde and timeless suites. Contact us now for early booking rates.



